
   

   
 

   
 

 
 

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 

TO:   Mayor and Council Members 
 
FROM:  Ed Van Eenoo, Deputy Chief Financial Officer  
    
DATE:    June 10, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Staff Response to Resolution No. 20200507-060 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
On June 4, 2020, Council passed Resolution No. 20200604-040 in response to Resolution No. 
20200507-060, which directed staff to return to Council with a proposed spending framework 
for use of all federal and state funding that leverages and maximizes the benefit of COVID-19 
relief funding. This memo confirms staff provided the COVID-19 spending framework which 
was subsequently approved by Council. This item is now completed.  
 
 
 
Cc:  Spencer Cronk, City Manager 

Nuria Rivera-Vandermyde, Deputy City Manager 
 


